Perishable products for the Christmas holiday should be ordered by Wednesday, December, 20th
in order to ensure delivery by Friday, December 22nd.
Non-perishable products should be ordered by Friday, December 15th
in order to ensure delivery by Friday, December 22nd.

New Year’y Heliday:

Perishable products for New Year's Eve should be ordered by Wednesday, December, 27th
in order to ensure delivery by Friday, December 29th.
Non-perishable products should be ordered by Friday December 22nd.
in order to ensure delivery by Friday, December 29th.
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Get it right from us. gourmetfoodservicegrouprfs.com




